
Reading Volunteers Information 

 

We are always delighted to welcome reading volunteers into the school on a regular basis.  

It gives the children an opportunity to develop their reading fluency and deepen their 

understanding of what they have read.  The more a child reads, the better their skills 

become, which has a positive impact on their learning across the curriculum. 

 

If you can spare time, we would welcome any parents, carers or grandparents to come into 

school and listen to our Year 3 and Year 4 children. Full training will be given. 

 

Please take time to consider this opportunity carefully as you will be required to make full 

commitment for the duration of the academic year.  A DBS check will be carried out by the 

school on all volunteers. 

 

If you would like to support us to become a reading volunteer, please contact the school 

office by the 30th September 2017. 

 

 

 

 


